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I am quite satisfied by the current vote by mail system.  I believe bill 210 is an attempt 

by the republican party to limit people from voting. Many people cannot go to the 

poles due to mobility issues, long distances for rural residences, and employment 

conflicts. The poles are always too few and far from many residences. There has 

been no documented fraud associated with mail in ballots, this is just an attempt by 

the republicans to limit legitimate voters. Reject this fraudulent attempt to 

disenfranchise many voters.  


